
Mid cycle Report of Oregon Public Utility Commission on facility inspections 

OAR 860-024-0ll(l)(b)(A)(ii) 

From: Tillamook Lightwave, Inc. 
4000 Blimp Blvd 
Tillamook, Oregon 97141 
e-mail: info@tillamooklightwave.net 
503-842-1384 

This is a summary of the facilities inspection activity for Tillamook lightwave for the calendar years 

2008 through 2012. 

Year Placed Number Percentage 

Into Service 

2008 and prior 30 100% 

2009 52 100% 

2010 3 100% 

2011 11 100% 

2012 16 100% 

Totals 112 



SCOTT Annette 

From: SCOTT Annette 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, December 24, 2014 2:49 PM 
SCOTT Annette 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: TLW PUC Inspections Tillamook Lightwave (RO 1) 
PUC Report for 2008-2012 for Tillamook Lightwave.docx 

From: BIRKELAND Paul 
Sent: Wednesday, December 24, 2014 1:10 PM 
To: SC01T Annette 
Subject: FW: TLW PUC Inspections Tillamook Lightwave (RO 1) 

From: Pete Kalnins [mailto:pete@coastcom.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 11:30 AM 
To: CARTER Rick 
Subject: TLW PUC Inspections 

Good Morning Rick, 

Attached is the PUC report forTLW. 

Let me know if you have any questions 

Thank you 

Pete Kalnins I Director of Operations 
Phone 541.574.9999 I Fax 541.265.8946 I Cell 541-351-0157 
pete@coastcom.net I www.coastcom.net 

Inc. 
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